

Memorandum

To: Gerald W. Eddy, Jr., Police Officers' Retirement Board Member

Michael A. West, Police Officers' Retirement Board Member

From: Felicia M. Bravo, CMC, City Clerk

Date: February 22, 2008

Re: Police Officers' Retirement Board Election

Congratulations! By virtue of no opposition you have automatically been elected to the Police Officers' Retirement Board. Come by my office anytime after the March 14th election to take your oath of office. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at extension 3331.

CC: Interim City Manager Bruce Moeller
City Attorney Kim Register
Finance Director Laura Toebe